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- . General Meeting = Tnited Methodist Women - Duke Memorial UMCH - December 1, 1996

President Ginny Clark opened the meeting with welcome to members and guests. Beulah
Latta introduced Ann Wilson who presented a dramatic monologue compiled by Marge Clark.

The high light of the meeting was the presentation of mission recognition pins to the
following individusls for outstanding service: Frances Thomas, Heidi Crane (accepted
on her behalf by Shelley Turkington), Jennifer Nifong, Kathy Vokaty, Joyce Musselwhite,
Billy Cole, Alan Whanger, Margaret Martindale, Tom McCauley and Shelley Turkington.

Business: In the interest of time, the secretary's report was omitted. Marty
O'Sullivan gave the treasurer's report. At its meeting on November 7, the Executive
Committee considered the distribution of mission monies. (See attached statement).
Motion was made to accept this recommendation without change. It was voted favorably.

Another motion was made and approved to extend special thanks to Louis Robinson and
Sam Keel for their assistance with the Fall Festival.

Announcements: The congregational covered dish dinner will be held imediately
following the morning worship service on December 15. Caroling will follow the
dinner.

Next meeting: March ?, 1997

MERRY CHRISTMAS! HAPPY NEW YEAR!

Beulah Latta, Recording Secretary







